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Comments: To: Rob HoelscherIn addition to an email I already sent I am sending this note to oppose the Newark

Exploration Drilling Project. As property owners on both sides of this projected project we are extremely

concerned for our well, home foundation &amp; the wildlife displacement in addition to the effect it would have to

our properties value. We did not buy property in the southern hills to have it destroyed by noise, dust, invasion of

privacy and whatever future plans there is after the exploratory drilling.

Please reconsider this project and protect our wildlife and our property rights.


